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I. Overall Assessment Results: 
 

a) Content 

 

There was high overall satisfaction with the content of the event.  Almost all participants found the content 
relevant to their work and were satisfied with the quality of the presentations and discussion groups.  The 
lowest score was for time management. 
 
 

b) Favourite/least favourite sessions 
 

 



Sessions 5 and 6 (session 5, Evolution of REDD+ and Entry Points for IPs and CSOs, and session 6, 

Scoping Stakeholder Engagement Approaches and Alliances) were the most popular sessions.  Only 

four sessions received any votes for least favourite session – one vote each. 

 

 

c) Organization 

 

 
The scores for organization of the event were all very high, especially for the meeting room 

arrangements. 

 
II. Other comments and feedback to consider for future events: 

- The moderators were excellent. We had some gaps in knowledge of REDD+, therefore this was a 
good chance we were able to bridge. 

- It would be good for regional CSO groups to meet at least once a year to share experiences and learn 
from each other. 

- It is useful to have exchange/study visit to learn from other REDD+ countries. 
- We wish government from Myanmar to also join this exchange programme. 
- Please keep in touch and share experience even when we might be back home and busy. We will 

catch bigger fish together!  
- The workshop should have been longer and possibly lasted for three days. 
- This is an excellent opportunity to learn and share experiences both at the respective country level 

and the global level. 
- If any of the participants in the meeting have access to relevant information, please circulate to the 

members. 
- Very good event. Thanks to the organisers. 
- Please share all presentations and exchange participants’ list. 

 


